At a Budget Work Session of the Malone Village
Board, held by teleconference on March 26, 2020 at
1:40 PM, the following were dialed in:

Andrea Dumas Mayor

Norm Bonner Trustee
Archie McKee Trustee
Matthew Boyea Trustee
Brian Langdon Trustee

Also in attendance:

Cheryl Cook, Village Clerk Kristine Lashway, Treasurer
Rebahka Scaccia, Temp. Village Clerk Chief Chris Premo
EJ Conzola, Telegram Calvin Martin

Mayor Dumas started the work session off at 1:40 PM and asked that Kristine Lashway go over
line items as well as Trustee McKee to go over his suggested line items.

Discussion followed. Dispatchers, cleaning, supplies and materials, postage, demolition,
crossing guards were a few of the items discussed. There was discussion of maybe raising the
water and sewer rents from $59 to $60 and from $55 to $60. More discussion to follow on that.
The next budget work session will be Thursday, April 2, 2020 at 3:00 PM.

ADJOURNMENT:

Upon the motion of Trustee Bonner to adjourn the meeting at 3:00 PM.
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Cheryl A. Cook, Village Clerk




